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From: <schr8r5@yahoo.com>
Date: February 22, 2016 at 11:28:47 AM CST

To: "pbrandel@manitowoc.org” <pbrandel@manitowoc.org>
Subject: S. 29th St.

Reply-To: <schr8r5@yahoo.com>
Hello Pat,

My name is Dale Schroeder and | spoke to you on the phone regarding S. 29th St.
between Custer and Mero. | appreciate your looking into this matter as it is very
dangerous.

That area is heavily traveled, with both homes and businesses, that parking on both
sides of this narrow street is treacherous for drivers trying to get through.

| wonder if it would be possible to have parking on one side of the street only, especially
during the winter months? That would help a lot!

The driver's side mirror of my truck was knocked off a couple of weeks ago and | can
easily see something worse happening there.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.
Sincerely,

Dale Schroeder



